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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU REQUESTING INCLUSION OF THE ITEM “PRESENTATION BY THE MINISTER OF JUSTICE OF PERU ON THE AMENDMENTS TO THE RULES OF PROCEDURE OF THE IACHR” ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO BE HELD ON JANUARY 13, 2010

PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU

TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

No. 7-5-M/ 846


The Permanent Mission of Peru to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council, with reference to the recent approval of amendments to the Rules of Procedure of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (IACHR), a concrete result of the wide-ranging process of dialogue and reflection on the operation of the inter-American human rights system, undertaken by our Organization.


In this regard, the Permanent Mission of Peru believes it would be useful to open up opportunity for exchange of opinion on those amendments and, accordingly, hereby requests the inclusion of the item “Presentation by the Minister of Justice of Peru on the Amendments to the Rules of Procedure of the IACHR” on the order of business for the Permanent Council meeting scheduled for January 10, 2010. 


The Permanent Mission of Peru avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council the renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., December 18, 2009
To the

Chair of the Permanent Council of the

Organization of American States
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Washington, D.C.
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